
 
 
 
 
As part of a program wide healthy eating initiative, the Chiles Boys Soccer program is 
seeking sponsorships from local restaurants to provide lunch for the team and coaches 
on game days.  A summary of the sponsorship follows. 
 
The local restaurant would provide: 
 

• A healthy meal for approximately 50 players/coaches on one or more game days 
for free or at an extremely discounted rate. 

• A “VIP” card for the soccer players to visit the restaurant for lunch or dinner on 
other days.  The VIP card would provide them with a small discount on items 
they would not otherwise purchase because of the price and would provide them 
an incentive to continue to support the healthy eating initiative. 

 
Chiles soccer would provide: 
 

• Recognition of the restaurant at that game or the nearest home game to that 
game including: 

o Announcements throughout both JV and Varsity Games 
o Sign recognition at the game 
o Ability for the restaurant to provide any promotional material desired  

• An opportunity for the restaurant to send promotional material to the lunch or 
even a representative to speak to the teams during lunch 

• Recognition in a special “healthy lunch sponsorship page” in the following 
programs: 

o JV Tournament (approximately 8 teams attending) 
o Banquet (exposure to all of our families and administration) 

• Your restaurant name in a “recommended restaurant” list handed out at all of our 
games to out of town teams 

• Recognition on that game day on all of our social media accounts (Facebook, 
Instagram and Twitter)  

• Recognition as a lunch sponsor on the Chiles Boys Soccer Website 
• Any sponsor that provides 3 lunches will receive a free 1/8 page ad in our 

Timberwolf yearbook 
• Any sponsor that provides 5 or more lunches will receive a fee ¼ page ad in our 

Timberwolf yearbook 



 
 
 
If you are interested in participating in this incredible pilot program, please complete the 
following and a representative from the Chiles Soccer program will be happy to meet 
with you to formulate a menu that is cost effective to your restaurant and a good game 
day meal for our boys.  There are approximately 17 games throughout our regular 
season beginning early November through January.  There may be additional games in 
the post season through February. 
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Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tricia Rich, Chiles Soccer 
Booster Board President, at triciar@embarqmail.com or 850-567-9552.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 


